16 June 2006

 

 

Same-Sex Inquiry

Human Rights Unit 
Human Rights and Equal Opportunity Commission
GPO Box 5218
Sydney   NSW   2001
 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam
 

We wish to make a submission to the enquiry by way of pointing out some hypocrisy we encountered recently whilst renewing our Australian passports.   In order to apply for a passport, a guarantor is required, however, it is stated on the form that a same-sex partner may not be a guarantor. It appears that same-sex relationships are recognised by the Australian Government when it so suits.  If we have the same obligations to society, then surely we should also be granted equal rights and priveleges in all areas.
 

Yours sincerely
 

Deborah Andersen and Helen Lockhart
 

[Details removed]
